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Local State of Emergency Ends at 6 PM Today 

Chatham County, GA (September 30, 2022) – Chatham County will end the local state of 
emergency at 6 PM today, Friday, September 30, 2022. The local state of emergency began on 
Wednesday, September 28, 2022, in response to Hurricane Ian’s threat to Chatham County.  
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Abbigail Murphy 
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Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 239-7675 
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